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As an American and lifelong resident of Oregon, as well as a very proud patriot of this 

beautiful country I find myself questioning the amount of rights and freedom I still 

have in the country that I love so much after learning of measure 114 being signed 

into law. As it is written under the second amendment, we as Americans have the 

right to bear arms, and trying to take that right from us or put very strong stipulations 

on that right is not what our country was founded upon or what our country stands for 

and the should never be what our country stands for. For the sake of myself, my 

family, my friends, and most of all my children I hope that you strongly reconsider this 

decision so that I can continue to raise my children in this great country and not be in 

fear of losing more of my god given rights as an American, because this truly will only 

be the beginning when it comes to taking the rights of the citizens of this country.  


